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Public Notice Of Adjournment / Cancellation 
Cancellation of November 11 CACPB Meeting 

College Area Community Planning Board  
  

 

Monday, November 11, 2024 is Veteran’s Day, and in honor of all those who 
serve in our nations armed forces, and in honor of those who have served, 
both living and deceased, the College Area Community Planning Board 
adjourns the regularly scheduled meeting of November 11, 2024.   

The CACPB will meet on Monday December 9, 2024 in the College Rolando 
Library Community Room: located at 6600 Montezuma Road, San Diego, CA 
92115. 

The board gives a heartwarming Thank You, to members (living and 

deceased) of: 

➢ The United States Army 
➢ The United States Marine Corps 
➢ The United States Navy 
➢ The United States Air Force 
➢ The United States Space Force 
➢ The United States Coast Guard 

 
Questions regarding this Notice may be directed to: Tom Silva: CACPB Chair, 
thomasjerome.ts@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted on site at the College-Rolando Library on Friday, November 1, 2024 
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